DART REBELS OF WICHITA

POLICY FOR BAR OWNERS

The Dart Rebels will furnish the first two boards, lights, backboards, and chalkboards to the bar our league will be playing in. With the exception of any replacement dartboards and unless otherwise agreed upon, these items will remain the property of the Dart Rebels of Wichita.

The Dart Rebels will not charge sponsor fees to the bar.

The bar will furnish subsequent boards or other equipment, as they need to be replaced.

The bar will ensure the area set aside for playing darts is available to members of the Dart Rebels for scheduled league play.

The bar will be notified of cancelled matches by the home team captain and any make-up matches will be scheduled with the consent of the bar owner and will be treated as a regularly scheduled match.

A dart player is just like any other paying customer. If a dart player misbehaves he or she can be asked to leave by the bar.

The bar owner will be furnished with phone numbers to reach our Committee members and a list of scheduled matches.

Any deviation from this policy will be agreed upon by both the league and the bar owner.

If the bar closes for any reason whatsoever, the Dart Rebels will pull out all of our equipment immediately and one or more of our Committee members must be notified in advance of such an event.
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